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Tuesday 3rd December 2019 

Years 1 & 2 Christmas Production 

‘A Midwife Crisis’ 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Maple and Willow classes (Years 1 and 2) will be performing their Christmas Production to 

parents, on Wednesday 11th December 2019, starting at 9.10am. The hall will be open to 

those watching the performance, from 8.45am – as we wouldn’t want any of our audience 

standing in the cold.  

Our school hall does have a capacity limit, and for this reason we kindly request that each 

child has only those with parental responsibility attend. Of course, pre-school siblings are 

invited too.  

If parents are unable to attend, feel free to offer your spaces to other family members, such 

as grandparents. However, this would be a replacement and not an additional offer – as 

mentioned before, due to the capacity limit in our hall. 

The performance will last approximately 30 minutes. 

Kind Regards, 

Dale Bateman  

(Headteacher) 

 


